
Lena R. Auker
4059 Silver Creek Road
Port Trevorton, PA 17864 2 5 5 9

January 18,2007

Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture
Attn: Ms. Mary Bender
2301 North Cameron Street
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408

Dear Ms. Bender,

I am writing in response to the proposed amendments to the Dog Law Act
225 which was issued on December 16, 2006.

With a full understanding that the bureau is trying to improve substandard
kennel conditions, I am not in agreement that most of the changes are
necessary.

The proposed record keeping would require me to write down the date and
time I washed each food and water bowl, every time a pen is cleaned; each
individual outside run is cleaned, etc. It would be better for me to have my
general daily procedures that I routinely follow, in writing. This is similar to
how the USDA regulations are worded.

The proposed changes would also require the demolition of Pennsylvania's
licensed and inspected kennels. Yet, there is no scientific basis for the
change. In addition, the average cost to rebuild kennel will be between
$30,000.00 and $500,000.00 each.

I sincerely urge that this proposal be withdrawn, as the beneficial outcome
will be in question if the proposal is adopted.
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